
 
 

 

DATE: July 25, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Invitation for Bids # 33366, Pump Station # 4 Upgrade 
 
As a result of the inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please 
make all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language 
shown with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   Regarding the replacement of the three existing cast iron flap gates, would the SJRWMD 

consider utilizing stainless steel flap gates in lieu of the prosed aluminum? 
 
A1: The purpose of replacing the cast iron flap gates with aluminum is to reduce the head 

required to open the gate.  Since aluminum is approximately 60% lighter that stainless 
steel, the District will not accept stainless steel for the new flap gates. 

 
1. Page 48, Statement of Work, IV. TASK IDENTIFICATION, Contractor’s Responsibility, 

delete the following task:  
• Provide remote access controls and telelmetry 

 
Attachment: 
Page 48 Task Identification Addendum 3 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains at 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, August 1, 2018. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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